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Public Information Statement 23-10 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
230 PM EST Wed Feb 15 2023 

To: Subscribers: 
-NOAA Weather Wire Service
-Emergency Managers Weather Information Network
-NOAAPort
Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees

From:      Mark Glaudemans 
Chief, Water Resources Services Branch 
Forecast Services Division 
Analyze, Forecast and Support Office 

Subject:   Soliciting Comments on Discontinuing the Alaska Recreational 
River Forecast (RVRAK) until March 17, 2023 

The NWS is accepting public comments until March 17, 2023 on discontinuing 
the Alaska Recreational River Forecast (RVRAK) product.  Enhanced forecast 
products providing similar information for Alaska rivers are available 
online at:  

http://water.weather.gov/ahps/index.php 

Products Proposed For Discontinuance  

Product Name AWIPS ID WMO Heading 
------------ -------- ----------- 
Recreational River Forecast      RVRAK FGAK88 PACR 

Please submit comments regarding discontinuance of the Recreational River 
Forecast summary to: 

Crane Johnson 
Hydrologist-in-Charge 
Alaska Pacific River Forecast Center 
Anchorage, AK 
907-266-5152
Email: benjamin.johnson@noaa.gov

National Public Information Statements are online at:

https://www.weather.gov/notification/
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